

Dear Parents,

Eastview High School Child Psychology and Development students are gearing up for our winter Playschool program for preschoolers ages 3-5. We would love to have your child participate!

Dates: February 8 - April 2

Days/Times: Monday, Wednesday & Friday

8:45 - 11:00 AM

Exceptions: 2/12, 2/15, 3/12, 3/22-3/26 Spring Break (a calendar will be provided the 1st day of class)

Fee: \$25.00 (covers materials & snacks)

Requirements for the child's participation include that your child be toilet trained and 3 - 5 years of age.

Please access the registration form online at http://www.district196.org/evhs/people/svarenjlweb/ or email attachment and return to Eastview High School by January 22. Feel free to email the registration and mail the picture and fee separately. Please note that enrollment is limited to twenty preschoolers and is filled on a first come first served basis. When your registration and fee are received you will be sent a confirmation. Please let us know as soon as possible if your plans change and your child is no longer able to attend.

We would like to have a picture of your child sent along with the registration form as well. This will be used as an opening, get acquainted activity and for security purposes.

Please come in on the first day of class to help your child become familiar with their new classroom! Park in the North Parking Lot (along 140th Street). Students will be available at the door to guide you to our classroom. There will also be a brief parent meeting from 9:30-9:45 am. At this time you will receive the Playschool schedule and details of daily procedures for dropping off and picking up.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

We are very much looking forward to having your child(ren) join us!!

Seeing your children discover the joy of learning is one of our highlights of the year.

Sincerely,

Janice Svaren
Mia Hendrickson
Eastview High School
Family & Consumer Science Dept.
651-683-6969 voice mail
janice.svaren@district196.org
mia.hendrickson@district196.org